
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 2:17 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-03-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 
Richard Carter 
 
-- Phone -- 

 

 Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Our Hydro One Acct # 2000 2662 4750 
My name is Richard Carter and I am reaching out  with regards to exorbitant hydro One rates we're 
subjected to at our cottage. Yes we are seasonal users, who for the past 20yrs have been paying taxes 
for our cottage property as well as paying for hydro over the past 10yrs. 
 
Our most recent bill for three months usage  came in at $1147 or nearly $400 a month for limited usage! 
 
Please advise as to what can be done to right-set our hydro rate & delivery charges, as we we feel like 
we're being taken advantage of for the fact we're seasonal users - Unfair!! 
 
Please advise 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/Hydro%20One%20bill%20-
%20Richard%20%26%20Marika%20Carter.pdf 
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	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



